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November 19, 2007  
 
 
On the evening of Friday, November 16, 2007 the Company tabled their 
final offer in the form of a Memorandum of Agreement. Your Bargaining 
Committee is not recommending acceptance of the Memorandum.  
 
The Bargaining Committee will review the Memorandum via a conference 
call to be held with BARC Bargaining unit representatives at 4:45 p.m. on 
Wednesday, November 21, 2007.   An email notification will follow to locals 
with dial-in details for the call.  A similar conference call will take place in 
Quebec. 
 
Upon completion of the conference call a detailed bulletin will follow. 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Brent MacMillan 
Bill Cruickshank 
Dave Hicks 
Mario Massé 
Armand Maltais 
M. Alain Morissette 
Robert Pelletier  
Kim L. Beemer 
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